
 
MRS. DIEWALD’S Newsletter 

 

We had another successful week!  We went to Church for Ash 
Wednesday and started our Lenten journey, read a new story, 
learned about graphs and ended our week with Stations of the 
Cross.  Next week will be just as busy with no school on Monday! 
 

What will I learn next week…… 
Religion:  We will complete Chapter 17, We Celebrate the Liturgy of 

the Word.  We are beginning the chapters that will prepare us for First 

Communion.  Everyone is very excited as we prepare for this special 

time in their life.  

Math:   We will continue to talk about graphs.  We will be learning how 

graphs can help us to organize information.  We will learn how to make 

different types of graphs to display our information. 

Reading: We will read two stories, “Luke Goes to Bat” and “Jackie 

Robinson.”  As we read we will work on our comprehension skills.  We will 

also work on sequence of event and formal/informal language.  There 

will be new high frequency words to learn and we will discuss some new 

vocabulary words. Our Spelling words will be words with long i sounds (i, 

igh, ie, y).  The test will be on Friday. 

 



 

English: We will learn about subject-verb agreement.  We will 

discuss how we need to use the correct form of the verb to match the 

subject of a sentence.  We will also talk about adding –es to certain 

verbs that end in s, sh, ch, tch, z or x. 

 

Social Studies/Science:  During Theme time we have started 

talking about land forms and water.  We will continue our discussion 

next week and we will talk about how land changes over time and even 

get to see some fossils.   

 

 

REMINDERS: 

No School Monday, March 2nd – Casimir 

Pulaski Day 

 

Have a great weekend! 
 

 

 

 

 


